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From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: 

Dear All 

Michael Apter <michael@papertiger.ltd.uk> 

28 January 2010 12:17 

Cecilia Black; Gordon Drummond; Graham Birse; Richard Jeffrey; 

gordon.f.mackenzie@edinburgh.gov.uk; Gordon Christie; ggtr@ 
Tom Buchanan; denzil.skinner@hamiltonandinches.com; 

joshua@charliem i I ler.co.u k; icou par@transportedi nbu rg h.com; 
ma rsha 11.pou lton@ed in burg h.g ov.u k; Chris. waynewi 11 s@m acd ona Id-hotel s.co.u k; 

m ichael.dixon.mdas@ gordon@leithtraders.com; 

tom@essentialedinburg .co .. u ; Kevin.Leitch@edinburgh.gov.uk; Steven Bell; 
Mandy Haeburn-Little; GBell@hof.co.uk 

Sheila Dove - CEC; Dorothy.Gray@edinburgh.gov.uk; 

Craig.T orrance@edi nbu rg h.gov.u k; debbie.webster@edi nbu rg h.gov.u k; 

isabella-miller@johnlewis.co.uk; alan@leith.org.uk; Julie Thompson 

Re: Tram Operations Group Meeting Monday 1st February 2010 - AGENDA 

Richard Jeffery Jan 2010.doc 

Since this meeting has been cancelled, I wish to draw your attention to an issue that we had planned to .raise on Monday. 

TIE hav.e indicated to us that there are plans to commence utility works in the West End in late February. This will involve ah 
extensive traffic management scheme that broadly reflects the system we experienced during the MUDFA works. in 2008. 

. . 

We are greatly concerned that this utility work will significantly damage trade in the West End and the wider City Centre. We 
believe that the utility work should run contiguous with the track laying work (once it has been agreed) in order to minimise the 

. . . . . 

disruption to transport. and business. 

We also have further concerns regarding the traffic management scheme that .has been proposed by TIE for the track laying phase 
of the works. The diversions are extensive and make large sections of the city virtually inacce.ssible to private vehicles. 

Our concerns are outlined in the attached letter that has already been sent to Richard Jeffrey . . I have requested a meeting with 
Richard and I am sure that this will take place soon. 

The implications of both the proposed interim utility work and the subsequent track work pose significant problems for the whole 
city and I feel very strongly that TOG should be addressing them collectively. 

Best Regards 

Michael 

Michael Apter 

Chair 

Edinburgh West End Association 

C/0 Paper Tiger 
6a/8 Stafford Street 
Edinburgh EH3 7AU 

www.westendvi llage.org 
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